SEPTEMBER 10, 2025

MAYOR HALL'S
HIGHLIGHTS

Congratulations to Vincent
Jess on his well deserved
promotion from Sergeant to
Lieutenant.

Congratulations to James
Kelly who was promoted
from special police officer
to entry level police officer.

On behalf of myself and
council, | would like to
welcome Michelle Hack, our
new Borough
Clerk/Administrator

I'd like to thank John
Keenan for his many years of
service and dedication to
the Borough of Stratford,
enjoy your retirement

In the next couple weeks, |
will be providing a mayor’s
letter where | will address
the status of some of the
redevelopment properties
currently in litigation

We introduced an ordinance
amending the borough'’s
fence ordinance. This will
require developers to install
and maintain security
fencing with privacy
screenings

We introduced an ordinance
to establish regulations for
self storage units in order to
provide the police
department the ability to
take action upon violators

Councilman Gandy attended
a meeting regarding the
homeless issues facing our
community. We encourage
you to send emails to our
county commissioners
voicing your concerns

Please join us at our next
council meeting on October
9 at 6:30 pm on the first
floor of the Justice Center




